
  

Today's Headlines                                                   September 17, 2019 

Cottrell Hired as Intern in UNODC 
 
Kaitlin Cottrell (International Business/Gender Studies, 2016) was recently hired 
as an intern at the UNODC (United Nations Office of Drugs and Crime) in Austria 
working in their Gender Office. She  credits her Gender Studies minor as one of 
the main reasons she was invited to interview.  Kaitlin’s internship responsibilities 
include writing reports, newsletters, and social media posts about the importance 
of gender mainstreaming and the empowerment of women. Kaitlin will also learn 
how the UN implements policies and systems that deal with international drug 
trafficking, human trafficking, terrorism, drug abuse, and cybercrime. 
 
In a recent conversation with Dr. Heather Brown-Hudson, Cottrell said, “The 
Gender Studies minor prepared me for an international internship at this global 
organization by giving me the tools to view the world from a perspective that 
questions societal norms surrounding gender and emphasizes the importance of 
women’s empowerment around the world. Because of this, I am now able to assist 
my organization in gender mainstreaming on a global scale and help make real 
change happen.” 
 

 
Neon Trees Concert Discounted Tickets for Faculty and Staff 
 
Faculty and staff, are invited to attend the Neon Trees concert on Sept. 19 at 8 
p.m. in the J. Scheidegger Center's Lindenwood Theater. Faculty and staff can 
purchase discounted tickets for $10 by stopping by the Scheidegger Box Office or 
by calling (636) 949-4433. If purchased over the phone, tickets will be held in Will 
Call and you must present your faculty/staff ID when you pick up the tickets. 
Tickets will also be sold outside of the Spellmann Center Dining Hall on Sept. 18 
from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. So, get your tickets and come out to enjoy the band that 
brought you hits like “Everybody Talk,” and “Animal”!  

 
Tuition Exchange Benefits Seminars! 



  
It is that time of year!  If you have children who are considering a college or 
university outside of Lindenwood University, then you have a couple upcoming 
opportunities to learn more about the TE and CIC Programs!  Please click here for 
a Q&A regarding export students and be prepared to attend one of the following 
informational seminars!   
  
Tuesday, September 17, from 11:00 AM – 11:30 AM in the Learning Academy 
(LARC 09) 
Thursday, September 19, from 11:00 AM – 11:30 AM in the Learning Academy 
(LARC 09)          

 
Advancement and Communications Launches New Brand Portal 
 
 

Advancement and Communications is proud to release the updated brand identity 
for Lindenwood University. Members of the university community can now access 
the all new brand portal, which features the new brand guidebook as well as brand 
elements that offices, individuals, groups, and clubs can use to create various 
promotional materials. 
  

 Beyond the visual changes, this also 
marks a change in the Advancement 
and Communications process for how 
projects will be submitted, tracked, 
and ultimately completed. A Project 
Request Form is available, and 
users can choose from a variety of different 

project requests, including creative ideation, 

marketing piece creation, press release and 

story coordination, item submission to the Digest, and change requests to the website. 

 
A new University Digest page has also been implemented. Please review this 
page for information on how to make a submission, what is a good fit for the 
Digest, and common mistakes to look out for when submitting information.           

 
Meet with a TIAA Financial Consultant at Lindenwood University 

No matter where you are in life, getting started or planning for retirement, a 
session with Lara Mayhew can help you create a 
unique plan for your goals. And, it’s at no additional 
cost as a part of your retirement plan. Lara will be at 
Lindenwood on Sept. 27, 2019, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m .in 
the Stumberg Hall Human Resources conference 
room. Please see the flier for instructions on how to 
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book a session. 
 

 
School of Education Dean, Dr. Anthony Scheffler 
Attends Hail Storm Innovation Leaders' Summit 
 
Anthony Scheffler, dean of the School of Education, recently 
participated in the invitation-only Hail Storm Innovation Leaders’ 
Summit hosted by the SNHU Sandbox CoLABorative. Attended 
by a select group of higher education leaders from leading 
universities and think tanks, the group collaborated on cutting-
edge innovations applied to problems of practice and 
leadership.   

  
 

  

  

Today’s Q2 Moment recognizes D’eJa Hayes, a counselor in Student Financial 
Services! One of D’eJa’s colleagues from the Business Office said this:  
  
“D'eJa ALWAYS goes above and beyond with assisting me with any questions I 
have regarding any of the students I work with. Some are even students she 
usually does not work with. She always does it with a smile, too. If I have any 
question on whether or not a student can get an increase in her loans or if they 
are eligible for any other type of grant/loan, D'eJa will always take time to give me 
the details on whether or not the student is eligible. I can call her up with five 
different questions and she will give me answers, and if she cannot, she will take 
the time to ask another source to get me the answers. I love that she's a team 
player and is willing to go above and beyond so we are able to meet the student's 
needs together."  

 

  

 Faculty Read Series - Today at 1 p.m. 



Library Services presents the 
Faculty Reads Series in 
which faculty members 
Susan Gufstason and Paul 
Wright will discuss books that 
influenced their career paths 
and life stories. Come to the 
LARC Theater on Tuesday, 
Sept. 17, at 1:00 p.m. and 
join this informal discussion 
on reading and more!  
Get more information. 

 

  

 Commuter Appreciation Week 

 

 

 

Commuter Appreciation Week is 
Sept. 16-20. Please see the flier for 
details and spread the word to 
commuter students!  
 
The Bike Stop Cafe will also be on 
campus Tuesday, Sept. 17, doing 
free bike tune-ups from 11 a.m. to 3 
p.m. in the Hyland Arena parking lot. 
Faculty, staff, and students are 
welcome to bring their bikes on this 
day.  
 
Any questions about Commuter 
Appreciation Week can be sent to 
Rachael Heuermann at 
rheuermann@lindenwood.edu  

 

  

 Homecoming Court Nominations  

https://hes32-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fcustapp.marketvolt.com%2flink%2fGoMnefBfDl%3fCM%3d1391823815%26X%3d70525052&umid=5201a0df-81fd-44f0-84b5-6029869d35e3&auth=bc7ac43e330fa629f0cfb11786c85e83c10d06b8-9472d9f82b83cd0794696460e75036c146ecfc63
mailto:rheuermann@lindenwood.edu
https://hes32-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fcustapp.marketvolt.com%2flink%2fGoMnefBfDl%3fCM%3d1391823815%26X%3d70525052&umid=5201a0df-81fd-44f0-84b5-6029869d35e3&auth=bc7ac43e330fa629f0cfb11786c85e83c10d06b8-9472d9f82b83cd0794696460e75036c146ecfc63


Homecoming is right around the 
corner, and Student Involvement is 
looking for nominations for 
Homecoming Court! Faculty and staff 
are invited to nominate students for 
Homecoming Court by logging into 
the faculty/staff portal and accessing 
Involve U. From there, select "Forms" 
and choose the form "2019 
Homecoming Court Nomination 
Form." You may nominate up to two 
people for each category (eight 
people, total). All nominations are 
due in Involve U by Sept. 20 at 12:00 
p.m. Please encourage students to 
nominate their fellow classmates, 
and students can nominate 
themselves as well! Any questions 
about nominations can be sent to 
Rachael Heuermann at rheuermann@lindenwood.edu  

  

 Faculty Colloquium - Sept. 24 

 
View the trailer 
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Career and Internship Fair 

 

The upcoming 
Career Fair will be 
on September 26 
from 2 to 5 pm in the 
lower courts of 
Evans Commons. 
We will have Over 
100 employers will 
be in attendance. 
The full list can be 
viewed on 
Handshake. 
Professional attired 
is required.   

  

Library Services' Fall Break Hours  

 

 

  

 Volunteer Opportunities and Sign-ups 

 Sept. 18 - CAB Ops Sign Up, 8-9:30 p.m., Heritage Side of Campus at the 
Pavillion, Sign up today, For more information, contact 
EMiller1@lindenwood.edu 

https://hes32-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fcustapp.marketvolt.com%2flink%2fh2RmFR1v4m%3fCM%3d1391823815%26X%3d70525052&umid=5201a0df-81fd-44f0-84b5-6029869d35e3&auth=bc7ac43e330fa629f0cfb11786c85e83c10d06b8-2e7048ccd7225cb6babdfc5af5dcb6cd1bcdccd1
mailto:EMiller1@lindenwood.edu


 

 Oct. 12 - Drivers Sought for Homecoming Parade, Parade begins at 10:30 
a.m. If you are interested, contact EMiller1@lindenwood.edu 

 

 

Upcoming Events and Deadlines 

 Sept 17 - Celebrate Constitution Day with "The Economics of the 
Constitution" presented by Tawni Ferrarini, 7-8 p.m., Register - Cost: $0 

 

 Sept. 17 and 19 - Tuition Exchange Benefit Seminar, The Learning 
Academy - LARC 09, 11-11:30 a.m., Q&A resources 

 

 Sept 17 - Keynes vs. Hayek: The Battle Continues, presented by Tawni 
Ferrarini, 7-8 p.m., Register- Cost: $0 

 

 Sept. 18 - Meet and Greet Hosted by The School of Health Sciences and 
The Public Health Student Association, 6-8 p.m., Hyland Arena VIP Room. 
For more information, email aestlund@lindenwood.edu 

 

 Sept. 21 - Family Day. For more information, 
email rheuermann@lindenwood.edu 

 

 Sept. 25 - Faculty Colloquium, LARC 343 (New Theater), 2-3 p.m., Get 
more information. 

 

 Oct. 16 -  Implicit Bias Training, Evans Commons, 3020, 9-11 a.m., RSVP 

 

See the full list of upcoming events   View the athletics monthly newsletter 
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Submit Information to the Digest 

To have your listing appear in the Digest, please fill out the Project Request 
Form (be sure to  choose "Communications and Public Relations" for type of 
request) by noon on the day prior to send-out. The Digest is sent every Tuesday 
and Friday morning during the term and on Fridays during break. Information 
submitted past the deadline may not be included in that edition but will appear in 
the following one. Entries are only subject to run once, but may be ran twice 
depending on volume of material submitted that week. Please note, all entries to 
the Digest are subject to editing prior to running. Get more information. 
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